
 

27 June 2017 

 

Expression of interest: Proposed Trip to Asia in April 2018 

Dear Parent / Caregiver 

The purpose of this trip is to develop Year 11 to 13 students’ Mandarin communication skills, gain a better 
understanding of the Asian culture and to trace the roots of our Maori heritage. This is a wonderful opportunity that 
I hope your son/daughter will take up. 
 
If you are interested in applying for your child to go on this trip, please complete the attached slip and return to the 
school office/silver box by Friday 23 June. An information evening will be held in Term 2 on Monday 26th June at 
6pm in room 15 to explain and further outline the trip and expected costs.  
 
Please fill out and return the below permission slip to front office or silver box by Friday 23 June. 
 

 WHEN:  Monday 26 June 2017 at 6pm  

 WHERE: Elim Christian College Botany campus room 15 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

_______________________________ 

Karen Lin   
TEACHER IN CHARGE OF MUSIC / CHINESE 
Elim Christian College 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Expression of Interest: Asia trip 2018 

 
Name of Student: _____________________________ Tutor group ____________  

Parent name:  __________________________________________ Date: ___________________________________ 

Parent signature: _______________________________________ Contact mobile: ___________________________ 

Contact email: _________________________________________ 

 
Return slip to front office or silver box by Friday 9 June 
 
 


